
	

May 19, 2022 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

I am requesting funding for Washington Park Site Development in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding for 
this project is City of North Miami Beach, located at 17011 NE 19 Avenue North Miami Beach, FL 33162. This 
funding request will fund the Washington Park renovation project consists of removing the existing dilapidated park 
and community center and replacing it with a multi-purpose complex. The new complex features a 12,900-SF state-
of-the-art LEED Certified community center with a library and computer labs, a new zero-entry pool with saltwater 
purification, splash pad, playgrounds, sports courts, recreation fitness equipment, passive seating areas, and synthetic 
recreation fields. The site features native and Florida-friendly landscaping, art installation, LED lighting, a covered 
bus shelter, wayfinding signage, and parking. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial 
interest in this project.  

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Frederica S. Wilson 
Member of Congress 


